
Online Public File Carriage Statement 

Noncommercial educational station WPSU-TV, Clearfield, requests carriage of the station on DBS 

providers serving the Johnstown-Altoona-State College Designated Market Area. 

Please direct questions regarding this carriage statement to: 

Name: Jeffrey A. Hughes    

Phone: 814-863-4011   

Email: jah10@psu.edu  

and to the carriage election contact listed in the station’s online public file. 


